
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

20 September 2017 
 

Our meeting began at 1909, with Dean Buckhouse presiding. After intros all around, we 
read the minutes of the August meeting. A motion was made to accept, seconded and 
passed. 
 
Our next meeting will be October 18th. Next VE Session will be November 4th.  
 
The Treasurer’s report was given by Laird Johnson.  
 
Under Old Business – we need suggestions for the presentations. Ed Bretag will be 
showing the process of tuning cavities tonight.  
 
Under New Business – a new VE in Colorado Springs wants to volunteer with our VE 
team. Skywarn day will be in December. It is like a field day, but at the National Weather 
Service center at the Pueblo Airport. 
 
Our Repeaters – at the beginning of the Tuesday night net there was some bleed through. 
Badger had its howling again as well. Dean Buckhouse is planning a trip to Badger in 
October.  
 
Officer Elections – Nominations – Ed Bretag President, Carol Wilson Vice President, Bill 
Wallick Secretary, Laird Johnson Treasurer, Dan Huber Board Member. A motion to close 
the nominations passed. The entire list by acclimation passed. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 1933. 
 
Eleven members, one guest present. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick, KCØFNV, Secretary 


